
 

 
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 

Date:  May 16, 2018 
Contact:             Heather Chadwick, Public Information Officer 
  Hchadwick@snofire7.org      425-245-2662    
 
The Fire Commissioners of Snohomish County Fire District 7 will hold a special meeting on Monday, May 
21, 2018 at 7:00p.m. The purpose of this meeting is solely conduct an Executive Session.  
 
The meeting will be located at the Administration Building located at 953 Village Way Suite 200, 
Monroe, WA 98272. 
 
 

### 
 
Snohomish County Fire District 7 provides fire and life safety services to 110,000 people over 98.5 square 
miles in central and east Snohomish County, including the communities of Monroe, Maltby, Clearview 
and Mill Creek. Fire District 7 taxpayers have built the most advanced emergency response system in 
Snohomish County with highly-trained personnel, facilities, apparatus, and rescue programs. Learn more 
about Fire District 7 by visiting www.snofire7.org,  or find them on Facebook and Twitter at 
@snocountyfire7. 
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